
 
 

 

Don’t forget…. 

 

 
 

The next crewing Service meeting is on 3rd. November 2016.  
 

This will include a slide and descriptive presentation by Paul Thompson entitled "Pisces 
to the Caribbean". 
 
Anyone wanting to book ahead to eat can contact crewing@theca.org.uk  ahead of the 
date, in the usual way. 
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